City of Lexington Electoral Board
November 3, 2021

Minutes

The City of Lexington Electoral Board met on Wednesday, November 3, 2021, at 10:00 a.m. in Lexington
City Hall. Present: Nancy Sullivan, Chair; Vicki Turner, Vice Chair; and Dorothy Blackwell, Secretary.

The minutes of the August 27, 2021, September 23, 2021, and November 1, 2021, Electoral Board
meetings were presented and approved.

The Electoral Board reviewed the machine tapes and the Statement of Results from both the Precinct and
the CAP.

The Board will meet again on Friday, November 5, 2021, at 11:00 a.m. in City Hall to conclude the canvass
of the November 2, 2021, General Election and review Provisional Ballots.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully,
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Dorothy Blackwell, Secretary

Nancy Sullivan, Chair
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Vicki Turner, Vice Chair




